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Newsletter WE 29th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Firstly, can I thank all of you for sending your children into school on time. Nearly all children 
are in school at 8:50am.  Our attendance this week has been the best it has for a long time 
at 93%.  This is still not where I would like it to be but it is an improvement.  Please let the 
office know if your child is not well enough to come to school first thing in the morning.   
 
Our Macmillan Coffee Morning today was a great success.  It was lovely to see you all. We 
raised £82.50 which is amazing. Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Rugby 
 
Our amazing rugby team took part in a school tournament this week.  They won 3 games, 
drew 1 game and lost 1 game.  Well done for representing All Saints and making us proud. 
 
 
Just a reminder of our after school clubs: 
 

Day Club Year Groups 

Monday Sports Club 3,4,5,6 

Monday Choir 2,3,4,5,6 

Tuesday Board game club 3,4,5,6 

Tuesday  Football 3,4,5,6 

Thursday American Football 4,5,6 

Thursday  Mini Vinnies 1,2,3,4,5,6 

Craft club for Reception class, Yrs 1 and 2 will be starting soon 
 
 
 
 
As always, if you need to speak to me please contact the office on 01495-303631 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr J. Price (Headteacher) 

Liturgical Year and Cycle: 26th  Sunday of Ordinary Time | Cycle A 

Key Scripture: Matthew 21-28-32 “Making Choices”  Our Pupil Profile this term is to be Grateful and 
generous 
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